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Hi, 1 am a Balcombe resident and i object to the application for further work at
Lower Stumble by Angus Energy. It is not suitable for this area. Nor anywhere
in my opinion. It is potentially polluting to air and water; the very fact that they
are removing fluids is ominous..is the well being checked for integrity? As well as
this there is the known pollution from HGV's which are not suitable vehicles to be
going through the village and past the school. Please do not permit this toxic
industry to continue in this area. We do not want it here or anywhere especially
in this day and age when we should be investing in clean energy.

Debra Mallard

Please do not make my address public.
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